
 
WATER METER MOVE 

REQUIRES PERMIT 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
Attention all Builders and Contractors: 
 
Beginning Friday, January 7, 2005, any move of a water meter box will 
require an excavation permit.  This permit is obtained through the Municipal 
Water Department, not through the Building Department.  Charges may 
apply to obtain this permit, and all necessary inspections will be required. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact a water clerk at 446-5323. 
 


